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RHONDDA CYNON TAF COUNTY BOROUGH COUNCIL 

CORPORATE PARENTING BOARD 

 

Minutes of the meeting of the Corporate Parenting Board held at the County Borough 
Council Offices, The Pavilions, Clydach Vale on Wednesday 11th October 2017. 

 

Present 

County Borough Councillor G E Hopkins – In the Chair 

County Borough Councillors:- 

C Leyshon, J Rosser, R Yeo 

Officers in Attendance:- 

Ms A Batley – Service Director, Children’s Services 

N Elliot – Service Director, Adult Services 

Ms H Williams – Senior Executive & Regulatory Business Officer 

Others in Attendance:- 

Ms L Davies – Safeguarding Nurse, Public Health Wales 

Ms D Pachu – Safeguarding Nurse, Public Health Wales 

 

 

18. WELCOME & APOLOGIES 

The Chair took the opportunity to welcome Members to the meeting and apologies 
were received from Councillor M Weaver and Councillor S Rees-Owen.  

Introductions were made around the table. 

19. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

In accordance with the Code of Conduct, there were no declarations of interest 
declared pertaining to the agenda. 
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20. EXCLUSION OF PRESS & PUBLIC 

It was RESOLVED that the press and public be excluded from the meeting under 
Section 100(4) of the Local Government Act 1972 (as amended) for the next item of 
business on the grounds that it involves the likely disclosure of exempt information as 
defined in paragraph 13 of Part 4 of schedule 12A of the Act, namely information 
relating to a particular individual.  Transparency in the conduct and capabilities of 
individuals will be discussed and considered.  Consequently, it is considered, the 
public interest in maintaining the exemption outweighs the public interest in 
disclosing information by virtue of which the meeting is likely not to be open to the 
public during its consideration. 

21. ADULT PRACTICE REVIEW 

The Board received a presentation from Ms L Davies and Ms D Pachu from the 
Safeguarding Team, Public Health Wales, which was in relation to the first review 
contained within the agenda. 

Following lengthy discussions, the Board received a second presentation from the 
Service Director, Adult Social Services, which was in relation to the second review 
displayed before Members. 

The reports informed the Board of the contents and recommendations of two Adult 
Practice Reviews conducted by the Cwm Taf Safeguarding Board. 

It was RESOLVED: 

a) To note the contents of the two reports. 

 
The meeting terminated at 16:35pm   Councillor G Hopkins 

Chair 


